
 

 

 

 
INFORMATION FOR RETIRED OFFICERS & OFFICERS APPROACHING RETIREMENT 

 
Dear Colleague 
 
In a decision made by our Trustees in August 2015, Retired Officers must now be signed up to the PTC as a 
current donor if they wish to access free treatment at the Police Treatment Centres (PTC).  This applies to 
either inpatient or outpatient treatment.  The donation rate is set at £0.65p per week and will be fixed at 
this rate throughout 2016.  From 2017 onwards the rate will be adjusted to be set at half the rate that 
serving officers pay. 
 
Retired Officers will be admitted to the PTC where capacity allows (with serving officers having the priority), 
subject to meeting clinical eligibility criteria and will be admitted for one week stays.  If you have not visited 
the PTC before or not done so for some time, I would suggest that you click on to our website at 
www.thepolicereatmentcentres.org to learn more about us. 
 
We pride ourselves at the PTC on being a class leading treatment centre that offers a range of first class 
services covering both physical and non-physical conditions.  Although a donation rate for Retired Officers is 
a change in policy we still believe that this represents excellent value for money and once admitted for 
treatment at either of our centres in Harrogate and Auchterarder, you would be able to access our superb 
state of the art facilities and treatment free of charge. 
 
What Now? 
To sign up as a donor to the PTC please complete the Direct Form which is enclosed with this letter and 
return it to St Andrews, Harrogate.  You can also find a copy on our website under the “Sign Up” tab.   You 
should ensure that you sign up as soon as possible once your retirement starts to ensure that you can apply 
and come for treatment (if deemed eligible) immediately, otherwise a 12 month waiting time applies.   
 
The direct debit form shows the minimum donation required, but there is also the opportunity to put any 
amount if you wish to donate a larger sum of money in excess of this to support our work.  Once your 
application is confirmed you will then be eligible to apply for free treatment at the PTC, subject to our 
clinical criteria and eligibility policy. 
 
If you need any advice then please do not hesitate to contact us.  We have also included on our Website a 
list of Frequently Asked Questions which we hope will answer any questions you may have.   
 
We do hope that you will continue to support us in retirement and we thank you in advance for helping us to 
continue providing the class leading treatment which makes a real difference to the professional and 
personal lives of all our police patients. 
 
Feliciter Servimus 

http://www.thepolicereatmentcentres.org/

